JULY/AUGUST 2023 MINISTRY UPDATE

Greetings Friends & Ministry Partners!

As planned, our traveling continued throughout July and much of August as far north as
Ohio and west to Texas. We are thankful for our friends and partners and the opportunities
they provided to share God’s work in Sierra Leone. As this prayer letter is typed, our family
has returned to Sierra Leone. We arrived safely on Tuesday evening and are resettling into
our life and home. While we look ahead to this next season in Salone, please pray for the
following:

» Discernment in God’s will for our ministry in the upcoming months
- New and continued outreach opportunities

» Protection of our brothers and sisters-in-Christ as tensions continue in Sierra Leone

Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer & financial support!
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